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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of November 25, 1967, concerning 
records of the Warren Commission. 

There has not bben and will not be any reexamination of documents you 
select for copying simply because you select them. A few memoranda 
that are withheld from research were in one box which you examined. 
This is not true of other boxes you have examined or may examine in 
the future. We will furnish you copies of all records in these boxes. 

The Liebeler-Griffin memorandum of September 25, 1964, is one of three 
memoranda you have requested that are withheld from research. 

Your previous requests have created the impression that you have 
customarily listed material in which you are interested, including 
material of which you were requesting copies. The listing procedure 
suggested in our letter of November 15 was a request, not a regulation. 
There are no memoranda dated July 22, 1964, from Norman Redlich to 
Wesley J. Liebeler in the records of the Commission. A copy of the 
letter of that date from Mr. Redlich to Mr. Liebeler has been furnished 
to you. 

Robert H. Bahmer 
Archivist of the United States 
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